
From the teaching admin team      
The team is changing again and we would like to 

welcome Julia Carver and Mary Yarwood to the 

team. They are job sharing and will be joined in May 

by Jacqui Gregory who returns from maternity leave.  

We hope you will all welcome them. If you want to 

contact us, please use: phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk  

to ensure a prompt response from the team.   

          Never done it?  

   Fancy dipping your toe in  

the undergraduate teaching water? 

Workshop for new GP Teachers  
Tuesday 8th May, 1.30-5pm  

Canynge Hall, Clifton, Bristol 

Who should attend? 

Qualified GPs new to teaching students 

What is the programme? 

Overview of student teaching years 1-5 

Hands on teaching practice 

Effective feedback giving (role play) 

A great opportunity to find out more about 
teaching Bristol medical students.   

You will meet like-minded people and take 
away some teaching skills which are 
transferable to other teaching situations. 

To book email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk 
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Launch of GP Teacher Awards  
This year we are launching 6 annual GP teacher awards: one for the best teacher of each year and 

one for the best supervisor of an external student selected component. Two weeks ago we sent an 

email to all medical students inviting them to complete a brief on-line form to nominate a GP for one 

of these awards.  Already we have received over 50 nominations. This is testimony to the high re-

gard that students have for their teachers in general practice. Not all students have had their GP 

teaching in this academic year so we will be reminding the students again later in the year. The re-

cipient of each award will be the GP with the most positive student nominations.  

Year 2&3 GP Teacher workshop   17th April, Engineers House, Clifton, Bristol 

Don’t miss this opportunity to meet the Teaching Fellows from the North Bristol Academy, 
medical students, Ellayne Fowler from TLHP and Nick Maskell who is the lead for CAPS 
(consultation and procedural skills). We will be covering cranial nerves, upper limb neurology, 
urinalysis, and BP measuring. Ellayne will show us how to improve our reflection skills  - an es-
sential skill for appraisal and revalidation. Don’t miss this 
day. 

To book please email phc-teaching@bristol.ac.uk 

From the COMP2 workshop 28
th 

Feb 
As always, those of you who came made it a 
lively and interactive day, thank you. We heard 
about the new academic mentor scheme for stu-
dents, learned about teaching and brushed up on 
a number of topics incl. domestic violence, as-

sessing mobility in older 
people and diarrhoea. If you 
would like to read about 
‘Much ado about poo’, 
‘Timed get up and go’, uri-
nalysis, oximetry and more 
go to: 

http://www.bristol.ac.uk/primaryhealthcare/teachi
ngtutors/workshops/workshopreports 

We will present the awards at a GP teacher 

workshop in June. More informa-

tion to follow. 
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